
 
 

Department of Language & Literacy Education 
The Department of Language & Literacy Education has opportunities for part-time Graduate Teaching Assistant (GTA) 

appointments in the Vancouver Summer Program for Summer 2015. 
 

 
Application deadline for all positions: Friday May 8, by 4pm 

 

DATES of instruction:  July 20 – August 13, 2015  
 
LLED is seeking FOUR graduate teaching assistants with expertise in applied linguistics and teaching English as a 
second/additional language for non-credit courses in the UBC Vancouver Summer Program 
http://vancouversummerprogram.ubc.ca/  

 
LLED is operating two non-credit courses in the Vancouver Summer Program: two sections each of Applied Linguistics for 
Teachers, and of Introduction to Teaching English as a Second Language (brief descriptions can be found here: 
http://pdce.educ.ubc.ca/vancouver-summer-program/ click on “Education Package B”). These courses are based on LLED 
489 and LLED 478, but are not the same, and will require course development in collaboration with other LLED VSP 
instructors (and responsible LLED faculty) in addition to teaching. 
  
 

Applicants must have a minimum of a recognized master's degree in TESL, English language education, or related field, 
with relevant academic expertise in applied linguistics and teaching English as an additional/second language, in addition 
to at least 3 years of experience teaching English as an additional/second language in Canadian schools. Experience in 
TESL teacher education is desired. Duties include collaborating with the other LLED VSP instructors in developing and 
teaching the courses, holding regular office hours, marking assignments, assigning grades. Updated CV and cover letter 
can be sent as a PDF or Word attachment to lled-posting.educ@ubc.ca.  Please indicate in the subject line the course 
you are applying for “LLED VSP Posting” and specify which of the two courses you are applying for. 

 
 

Application deadline for all positions: Friday May 8, by 4pm 

 
 

Due to the number of applications we receive, we are not able to confirm receipt of submissions over the phone or by mail, nor can we provide the 
status of applicants except to those who are selected for an interview. 

 
UBC hires on the basis of merit and is committed to employment equity and diversity within its community. We especially welcome applications from 

members of visible minority groups, women, Aboriginal persons, persons with disabilities, persons of minority sexual orientations and gender 
identities, and others with the skills and knowledge to engage productively with diverse communities. We encourage all qualified persons to apply; 

however, Canadian citizens and permanent residents of Canada will be given priority. 
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